NOW HIRING FOR THE 22-23 SCHOOL YEAR

STUDENT WORKERS!

Las Lomas Food Services is looking for students to
work in the cafeteria during brunch & lunch.

Get work experience! Get paid!
Get in touch today to find out more!

rward@auhsdschools.org OR cvolk@auhsdschools.org
925-280-3962

THANK YOU!

APRIL,2022




